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Karlsruhe, 8 September 1936

Dear Max,

Please look after Aunt Kathe. She has returned from Charlottenburg in an unwell state and

is apparently all alone. Her daughter won’t return until September 12th. Marianne, whose

absence she knew of, is still visiting me. Aunt Kathe is staying at the Pension Schwalbe at

55 Mommsentr.

You have probably received my letter.

Greetings to you and Aunt Kathe,

Father and Marianne


